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EDITORIAL 

CHANGE OF EMAIL ADDRESS OF EIC OF AJCE 
 

Temechegn Engida 

Editor-in-Chief of AJCE 

Email: eic@faschem.co.za 

 

Dear AJCE Community, 

Following the change of the website of the Federation of African Societies of Chemistry (FASC) 

to https://faschem.co.za, the email address for submitting manuscripts to the editor-in-chief of the 

Journal changed to eic@faschem.co.za. From now on words, please use this email address for all 

communications regarding AJCE. 

 

This Special Issue of the Journal is fully devoted to review articles in chemistry education. We 

believe that reviewing where the research in this field of study will enable us to identify the gaps 

and avoid redundancies in doing research. 

 

Enjoy your reading! 
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